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Teal Salmon Butty 

SMFA Bulletin: 21st July 2021 

Message from the Headteacher:   

 

What a year it has been! First of all, I would like to say a huge congratulations 

to all of our children at SMFA for being incredibly resilient in an extremely 

different and challenging year- they have adapted so well and worked hard 

in all areas of their learning.  

 

I would also like to thank all of our wonderful parents and carers for 

supporting the school through such unusual times, we couldn’t have done it 

without you!  

 

I also want to thank our amazing School Staff for their patience, positivity 

and resilience this year- they have truly gone above and beyond and I know 

many parents have asked me to pass on their thanks and appreciation.  

 

Uniform 

Please ensure that over summer you get the children’s uniform ordered and 

ready for September. The uniform is as below: 

 

 
It can be ordered at: https://myclothing.com/ueslink/5617.school 

 

Summer Work 

If you are looking for things to do over the summer holidays, check out the 

government’s website for some ideas. 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/rediscover-summer We have also sent out a 

booklet of ideas for you all to use over the 6 weeks. There is an invitation 

to complete daily online learning with Invictus Academy, a letter was emailed 

to you earlier this week if you are interested.  

 

House Points 

Owls 
39409 

Panthers 
39123 

Dragons 
41052 

Dolphins 
40605 

 

 

COVID NOTIFICATIONS 

 

If any of any of our children at SMFA are 

unfortunate enough to have a positive 

COVID test or need to self-isolate please 

do let the school know by completing 

this online form. Thank you ☺   
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September 

Attached to this email is also a letter about arrangements for September and 

a few changes to our Risk Assessment. Our first week back at school will 

also be a Transition Week for our children to get to know their new 

teachers. We will be welcoming the children back to school on Monday 6th 

September.  

 

Year 6 

Last but not least, I would like to say the biggest Well Done and Good Luck 

to our Year 6 children who are leaving us today. They have grown into 

confident individuals and I couldn’t be prouder of them as they leave us here 

at Sir Martin Frobisher. It is not a goodbye but a see you later.  

 

Thank you for your ongoing support and have a relaxing, enjoyable 

summer.  

 

Miss Debbie Conroy 

 


